
General Announcements 

02-20-2022 

 

You are invited to celebrate mass here every Friday at 11am. After the mass we 

share coffee, snacks, and conversation. Please feel free to bring a snack to share. 

The St. Charles 2022 Spirit Award recipient is Mrs. Shirley Bailey. Please 

congratulate Mrs. Bailey and thank her for her years of membership and service to 

St. Charles. Information on the virtual event will be available next Sunday. 

On Sunday, March 6, 2022, everyone is invited to stay after mass for our first and 

hopefully annual “Hot Chocolate and Coffee” gathering on the front steps of the 

church. Fr, Dan will light a fire pit in front of church on at the end of Mass. You 

are invited to bring thermoses of coffee, hot chocolate, or maybe hot cider to Mass, 

along with a few extra mugs or cups. We will set up a few tables so people can put 

their drink and cups on them after Mass. You are also invited to bring 

marshmallows and marshmallow skewers for the kids (of any age) to share. Yes, it 

is cold out, but our love will keep everyone warm! 


